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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Please provide a list of communities where mens safe house staff are being consulted on 

support programs for men. 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The men’s safe houses are located in 8 Northern Territory communities, Angurugu, Apatula, 

Maningrida, Nguiu (Wurrimiyanga), Ngukurr, Pmara Jutunta, Ramingining and Yuendumu.  

 

The Northern Territory Government Department of Children and Families has a Men’s Place 

coordination team that consults with communities where men’s places are located and with 

the men’s place staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


